
Information Technology Solutions

This semester brothers Andrew 
Lauver “2061” and Grant 
Bargfrede “2089” are interning 
in Washington DC with Senator 
Chuck Grassley. Andrew is a 
Legislative Intern. His main 
responsibilities are to research 
issues pertaining to new bills 
and current legislation. He works 
closely with Grassley’s assistants 
and correspondents on a daily 
basis. Grant is an Administrative 
Intern. His responsibilities 
include assisting with office 
scheduling, providing constitu-
ents with tours and scheduling 
appointments for them with the 
Senator. He works closely with 
Grassley’s scheduler daily.
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.

Home Office site:   http://alphagammarho.org/home
Eta Chapter site:    www.isuagr.org       

Contacting Us

Editor:
Luke Gosse “2141”
NewsletterEditorEta@gmail.com

New Executive Board

Winter Eta Crescent

E TA M e m b e r s 
i n  D C

The active chapter would like to apologize for the 
latest “Crescent” and its untimely arrival. We had 
some issues with our printing company as well as 
getting the “Crescent” completed on time. We are 
working to fix these issues and won’t have any 
more problems with future “Crescents.” 

March 2nd, 2013
Founders’ Day 2013 will again take place 

in Ames. It will be held at the Alumni              
Center located near the Iowa State Center 
on Saturday, March 2, 2013 at 12:00PM. 

Save the Date

AGR’s at the game

You may have seen these guys pictrured above at 
the men’s basketball games. They are none other 
than Eta members enjoying their time at the games!

Pictured above is the new Executive board. 
Back Row left to right: NR Dakota Lueken, VNR 
Recruitment Nolan Hageman, VNR Scholarship 
Donovan Richardson, VNR Finance Will Riley. 
Front Row left to right: VNR House Operations 
and Management Rusty Johnson, VNR Planning 
Chance Wiese, VNR Activities Sam Showalter, VNR 
Membership Development Cody Kourthaus, VNR 
Alumni Relations Jake Armstrong

Pictured above are Mom Brown and Eta Members at 
Mom Streit’s 100th Birthday Celebration on Jan. 27th


